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Welcome back to the new school year everyone. 

With the recent wild weather events it hasn't been the smoothest of starts to the year, and our
thoughts are with the many families and whānau around the country who have been badly
impacted by these weather events. 

With the weather now settling we are looking forward to a great term ahead.
Welcome to all the whānau and children who are new to our school in 2023. I am sure that
you will have a wonderful time at Marina View School, and I look forward to meeting you
during the year.
I hope that the holidays were relaxing and enjoyable family times for you all. 
Welcome to our new teachers; Meghan Harris, Phoebe Millwood and Melissa Whiting and
Chris Groen (who is taking music for the next 7 weeks).    
We are really looking forward to a great year of learning in 2023 (hopefully with minimal
disruption). 
We are enjoying seeing all the children’s smiling faces, and hearing about the things they
have been doing over the holidays. Our children look excited to be back at school and 
 already there is a positive energy around with a buzz of activity throughout the school.
This term the learning Context for the school is 'This is Us' where the children will be
undertaking learning experiences about personal and social identity, celebrating who we are
and where we have come from.
Each syndicate will have their own particular focus which I am sure will give our children lots
of rich opportunities and experiences, to develop as active learners. 

Best wishes for a settled and sunny 2023.
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NEWSLETTER
UPCOMING EVENTSTena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards
Maurice Young
Principal

FEBRUARY
16th   Y5/6 Meet the Teacher Afternoon 
20th  Y1 & Y2 Meet the Teacher Afternoon
21st    Y3/4 & Y7/8 Meet the Teacher 
           Afternoon
28th   Y6/7/8 Swimming Zones Trials

WELCOME TO THE 2023 SCHOOL YEAR

MARCH
7th     Y5/6 Tee Ball Zones
9th     Y7/8 Softball Zones
21st     R15, R19, R20 Trip to Museum
22nd   R18, R21, R22 Trip to Museum
22nd   BOOK FAIR 2:30pm - 4:00pm in R10
23rd    BOOK FAIR 1:00pm - 7:30pm in R10
23rd    Goal Setting Meetings 1pm - 7:30pm
            - School closes at 12:30pm
30th    Y7 Boostrix Immunisations
30th    Y8 HPV Immunisations

SUNSCREEN & HAT 
REMINDER

A reminder to please apply
sunscreen to your child before
coming to school during these

hot summer months.



Hats are also compulsory and
must be worn at break times.

We are continuing to follow Covid-19 Red Setting health & safety guidelines from the Ministry
of Health and the Ministry of Education, and continuing with good hygiene practices. A
reminder to ensure the wellbeing of all, children and staff should stay at home if they are
feeling unwell (coughing, sneezing, runny rose, headache etc). Any people presenting with
symptoms of sickness at school (students or staff) will be asked to return home and contact
their doctor if necessary.

HEALTH REMINDER - COVID -19 RED LEVEL

APRIL

Matatau mo te ao    Learning for Life

6th     End of Term 1 at 2:15pm

This week and next week our teaching teams will be having a 'Meet the Teacher' afternoon.
These meetings are an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher and the rest of the
team. It’s also a chance to find out about the learning programmes and ask any questions
that you may have. Please see below for dates and times for these meetings:

MEET THE TEACHER AFTERNOON

Tuesday 21st February
Year 3/4 - 3:30pm in Room 11
Year 7/8 - 3:30pm in Room 23/24

Monday 20th February
Year 1 - 3:30pm in Room 4
Year 2 - 3:30pm in Room 7

Thursday 16th February
Year 5/6 - 3:30pm in Room 19
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If your child's contact details need
updating with new contact phone
numbers, address, or email address
please email
office@marinaview.school.nz so we
can update our records.

N/A
N/A
$10.00
TBC
$30.00
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Orders for the latest Lucky Book Club issue will close on
Friday 17th February. A reminder you can place your
orders online at:
https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Login.aspx
Orders will be delivered to school then distributed to
classrooms/children.

The Munch Box is no longer operating
therefore there will be no lunch orders during
Term 1. Please ensure your child has a packed
morning tea and lunch each day, and a large
water bottle.  

TERM 1 EXTRACURRICULAR
ACTIVITY FEES CODING NZ LESSONS

Ages 9 - 18 years. Learn coding languages to create
technology. Expert tutor online during lessons.
1 hour per week at 4pm, 5pm or 6pm.
Try a FREE trial lesson at codingnz.com

HARBOUR SPORTS FREE FAMILY FUN DAYS
Free games & equipment * Ice Cream & Waffle Truck
Win Lego & Countdown Vouchers * Cultural Games
Sat 25th Feb,  1 - 4pm,    Albany Community Hub
Sun 5th March, 1 - 4pm, Headquarters Park & Playground,
                                             Hobsonville Point
Sat 15th April,  1 - 4pm,   Meadowood Community House,
                                            Unsworth Heights
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

NO LUNCH ORDERS

School hats are compulsory for Term 1.
MVS caps and bucket hats can be
purchased online at:
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/au
ckland/marina-view-school or the
office, and are $20 each. Please ensure
your child's hat is named clearly.

SCHOOL HATS 

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

ABSENCES
If your child will be absent from school, please notify the
school by submitting an absence on our school website
www.marinaview.school.nz. If we do not receive an
explanation we will send a SMS text message to the first
contact. Thank you for your cooperation, your child’s
safety is our priority.

UNIFORM ORDERS
A reminder Marina View School uniforms are ordered
online at:
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina
-view-school
PLEASE ENSURE EACH ITEM IS NAMED CLEARLY

Y1          Team Scott
Y2          Team Ashford
Y3/4    Team van Beek
Y5/6    Team Oldham
Y7/8    Team O'Reilly-Dodd

TOTS TO TEENS FEBRUARY / MARCH ISSUE
digital magazine is available here

 https://issue2302.totstoteens.co.nz/

A reminder that you can view your financials on your
child's Hero page using your login to Hero.

LOST PROPERTY

BASKETBALL & TOUCH FEES
Please note Basketball & Touch fees are
now due. Please check your "Hero Financial
Page" for any outstanding invoices and
advise Kim Cowsill
kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz if you wish
any credit to be used against a particular
invoice. 

LUCKY BOOK CLUB ORDERS

We are already accumulating a large amount of lost
property, including a number of blue Year 7/8 shirts,
jumpers, hats and more. If your child has lost a
uniform item please email Kim Cowsill on
kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz who will check if it
has been handed in. Please name ALL items that
come to school so they can be returned if lost.
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ROAD PATROL TRAINING
This morning our Year 7 & 8 Road Patrollers took part in a Refresher Training Session, with our new
Community Constable Sarah Jones. It was great to see all the students turn up with a positive attitude
and refine their skills on patrol so they can keep us all safe when crossing the road.
A reminder to pedestrians to please listen to the calls that the Road Patrollers are making, stand behind
the yellow line while waiting and only cross when you hear them say "Cross Now". Thank you for your
support.

Save the Date! The Scholastic Book Fair will be here in Week 8!



Wednesday 22nd March 2:30pm - 4:00pm
Thursday 23rd March 1:00pm - 7:30pm 

Held in Room 10 

BOOK FAIR COMING SOONBOOK FAIR COMING SOON

Where books 

are the treasure!
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Please note some reminders below to ensure our children are safe during school drop off and pick up times.

1.) Please ensure you use the patrolled crossing morning and afternoon.
1.）请确保早晨和下午都使用巡逻道口 
1.) 아침과 오후에 건널목을 이용해 주세요 

2.) Do not drop children off in the middle of road while waiting at the crossing.
2.) 等待过马路时，请不要在马路中间将孩子放下。
2.) 차로 운전중 학교앞 건널목에서 기다리실때 자녀분을 길중간에 내려주시면 안됩니다.

3.) Students should exit and enter the car from a footpath side door of a parked car.
3.) 车停下后，学生请使用靠近人行道的一侧车门上下车。
3.) 학생들은 주차 된 차량의 보도 옆 문을 통해 차를 내리고 타야합니다.

4.) Parking on the yellow lines is dangerous and against the law.
3.）停在黄线上是非常危险且违法的 
4.) 노란점선이 있는곳에 차를세우는것은 위험하며 불법입니다 

5.) Parents/caregivers dropping off or picking up their children are not permitted to use the staff car parks beside
the administration block.
5.) 家长或看护人接送孩子时，不允许使用行政楼旁的员工停车场。
5.) 자녀를 내려주거나 데리러 오는 부모님들은 학교오피스 옆에있는 직원 주차장을 이용할 수 없습니다.

6.) Do not use the hall staff carpark to drop off or pick up children before and after school.
6.) 上学前或放学后，请勿使用礼堂侧的教职工停车场接送孩子。
6.) 자녀분을 등교시킬때 그리고 방과후 데리러 오실때, 학교 홀의 직원 전용 주차장을 사용하시면 안됩니다.

7.)  Please use the footpaths provided into school and do not walk through the carparks.
 7.) 请使用学校划定的人行道，不在停车场内穿梭。
 7.) 학교에 들어올때 연결된 보도를 사용하고 주차장을 통과해 걷지 마십시오.

8.)  CHILD SAFETY FOR ALL IS IMPORTANT AT MVS.
8.）在MVS，孩子的安全对所有人来说都是最重要的 
8.) 학생들의 안전이 가장중요합니다
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ROAD CROSSING & CARPARK SAFETY

Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and 
after school care. 

Onsite at Marina View School.
To find out more information or to book
contact Sachin on 021 832 181, email
kidsknection@outlook.com or fill in an

enrolment form online at
www.kidsknection.com
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